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F-650/750 Some 2017-2019 F-Super Duty and 2016-2019 F-

650/F-750 vehicles built on or after 1-Oct-2017 

equipped with a 6.7L engine may exhibit an 

intermittent oil pressure warning lamp. A revised oil 

pressure switch has been released; service part 

number GC3Z-9278-B. For removal and installation 

of the oil pressure switch refer to Workshop 

Manual, Section 303-01C. Applicable labor 

operations in Section 10 of the Service Labor Time 

Standards (SLTS) Manual
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